SPECIAL MEETING
STERLING VILLAGE BOARD OF TRUSTEES

The Sterling Village Board of Trustees met in special session on Tuesday, February 9,
2010 at 6:50 p.m. at the Fire Barn. Chairman Heusman read the Open Meetings Act.
Trustees answering roll call were: Scott Buss, Vane Rengstorf, Dwight Weiss, Chuck

Wingert. Visitors: LeRoy Riensche, Steve Eickhoff, Todd Blome, Bob Nielsen, Steve
Mercure.

This was the public hearing for the One and Six Year Street Improvement Plan for 2010.
There was no public opposition to the plan presented.

Hearing closed at 7:09 p.m in a motion by Weiss and seconded by Wingert. Vote: yeas:
all. Motion carried.

Dennis Heusman, Board Chairman Lola Wentz, Village Clerk



